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Minutes of January 11, 2017 

 

Meeting opened by President Kushner. 

o A moment of silence was held in remembrance of our fallen friends and 

colleagues 

o Mitch talked about local fires and noted that 7 convictions were handed 

down for the Cicero fire. He also asked for input regarding training ideas 

o Mitch called for a vote to accept Jeff Wynn as Secretary.  

o Treasurer’s report accepted.  

o Fire investigations were presented from Algonquin/Lake in the Hills and 

Evanston Fire Departments. Thanks to both Bureaus for their efforts. 

 

Next Meeting – February 8, 2017 @ 0900 

Location: Salvation Army, 8354 W. Foster Ave, Norridge, Il 60706 

 

Respectfully Submitted by Jeff Wynn, Training Committee 
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